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From: Cinde McPhail <cmcphail222@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 9:05 AM
To: Kathy Lutz
Subject: Re: Fremont County Heritage Commission - Your Appointment is up for Renewal

  

 
   

 

 
   

 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 
  

   
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

CAUTION:  This sender is located outside of your organization.

Thank you so much Kathy.

Please consider this my “Letter of Interest” stating that I’d like to continue serving on the board of the Fremont County
Heritage Commission.  While I don’t consider my contributions exceptional, I have a great interest in preserving the 
history of our area.  I have learned a great deal while serving, and hope to be of better service as I gain experience.

If the board votes to continue my membership, I’ll gladly serve.

Sincerely,
Cinde McPhail


